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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed policy committee substitute for HB2206 requires newly hired school resource 

officers that are employed a public school on or after November 1, 2025 to participate in the 

Oklahoma Law Enforcement Retirement System. Existing school resource officer also have until 

November 30, 2025 to make an election to become members of OLERS and transfer up to five 

years of service to the system.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2206 allows school resource officers into the Oklahoma Law Enforcement Retirement 

System (OLERS). According to officials from OLERS, HB2206 is an impermissible Cash or 

Deferred Arrangement (CODA). To eliminate the impermissible CODA, the measure needs to be 

modified for new hires only. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2025 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

